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February 2025
Dear Praying Friends,

We started out February still in Thailand. The first Saturday of the month the members of Bible Baptist Church in Chonburi
begin passing out the tracts we purchased for them to have. We were able to help them get 20,000 tracts which is the goal for
the church to distribute this year. The Pastor reported that they passed out 360 tracts that day and were blessed to see 32
people make decisions for Christ.

The first week Amber and I were in Bangkok at our Distribution Center, and we were able to receive the Thai whole Bible
project. We helped unload the 8,000 whole Bibles that were printed. We began making deliveries to various churches and
Pastors in the area. We had a chance that week to go out soul winning with Pastor Pran and the folks of Grace Baptist in
Pathumthani. I was able to talk with six young college students. We were blessed to see a young man, James, trust the Lord.

Since arriving back in the States, we have been dealing with health issues as many different bugs seem to be going around. So
far, we have not missed any meetings. Please pray for health concerns.

As I mentioned in our last letter, Tan and Pim have stepped out by faith to come join BEST Missions full-time. He will and has
been visiting churches in Thailand to talk about how BEST can help them. Tan is coming to the States at the end of March. He
will only be here for two and a half weeks. We already have his schedule full as far as church services. If you would like to grab
a meal with us, we will be in Alabama, Florida, and then onto Texas for the time he is here. I would love for you to meet Tan if
schedule allows. He is going to be at our first Gulf Coast Regional BEST Conference at Bible Baptist Church in Spanish Fort,
AL, on March 28-30. I hope you can plan to be there.

Some already have taken Tan on for financial support and we thank you! Some individuals have expressed interest and asked
for information. He needs to raise $1,000 a month to be fully supported. Ten percent of that is already coming in. Support can

be sent to BEST Missions 1599 West Olive Street Rogers, AR 72756 memo: Juntasung family.

Thank you for your help and prayers!

Curtis & Amber Hall

SENDING CHURCH

Colonial Baptist Church
1599 W. Olive St,
Rogers, AR 72756
Pastor Ed Pearson

(479) 631-2300

(812) 205-8326
curtishall@bestmissions.org
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